
 
भारतसरकारGOVERNMENT OF INDIA
रेलमं�ालयMINISTRY OF RAILWAYS
रेलवेबोड�RAILWAY BOARD

 
No. 2018/M(N)/60/8 (E-3323058)                                          New Delhi, dated  19.01.2023
 
 
The Principal Chief Mechanical Engineers,
All Zonal Railways
 
 

SUB: Painting of Wagon number, type and ownerhsip in whole letters
 

                      REF: i) RB Letter No.2011/M(N)/60/8 dated 31.07.2017
                              ii) RB Letter No.2018/M(N)/60/8 dated 02.09.2022

 

It is seen that some POH Workshops are still turning out wagons with stencilled wagon
numbers, types & ownership legends, despite clear instructions from Board to paint this
information in whole letters.

 Hence, it is once again advised to ensure compliance of the above-men)oned
instructions of Board. It should be ensured by the concern supervisor and NTXR.  

 
 

(V K Agarwal)
Exec. Director, Mech. Engg. (Freight)

 
Copy to:
 
GM/FMM/CRIS – For information please
Director/NCO- for kind information and ensuring compliance
 

2018/M(N)/60/8.
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